

Issue Paper

DATE:

March 9, 2022

AGENDA ITEM (ACTION ITEM):

Consider/Approve membership renewal with the Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services (NKCES) for the 2022-2023 school year.

APPLICABLE BOARD POLICY:

01.11 - General Powers and Duties of the Board

HISTORY/BACKGROUND:

KCSD has been a member of the cooperative for the last five years. The coop provides high quality professional development and opportunities for collaborative processes across the region and an opportunity for collegial networking. This grants consortium is rolled into the membership for the 2022-2023 school year.

FISCAL/BUDGETARY IMPACT:

\$17,250 from the General Fund

RECOMMENDATION:

Approval to renew membership with the Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services (NKCES) for the 2022-2023 school year.

CONTACT PERSON:

Henry Webb

Principal/Administrator

District Administrator

Superintendent

Use this form to submit your request to the Superintendent for items to be added to the Board Meeting Agenda.

Principal –complete, print, sign and send to your Director. Director –if approved, sign and put in the Superintendent's mailbox.



5516 East Alexandria Pike Cold Spring, KY 41076 Phone: (859) 442-8600

February 28, 2022
Dr. Henry Webb Kenton County 1055 Eaton Drive Fort Wright, KY 41017
Intent to Participate 2022-2023 School Year
Please select from the following list of memberships and programs your district intends to participate in for the 2022-2023 school year:
Memberships NKCES Membership (\$10,500 base plus ADA *.50) *Grants Consortium is rolled into NKCES Membership
Programs Regional School Program – please complete attached slot form to reserve your space in a specific program English Language (\$18,423 based on current participation) Vision Impaired (Indicates need for service only)
Your signature indicates commitment of intent to participate with NKCES for the 2022-2023 school year. (Please return signed form(s) by Friday, April 8 th , 2022.)
Superintendent Signature
Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services would like to thank you for your continued commitment to providing exceptional opportunities for students as we leverage our collective resources.
Thank you, Amy Razor Executive Director